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VANCE COUNTY REVALUATION UPDATE

Vance County Tax Administration recently mailed its 2024 Revaluation notices to all residential and commercial property owners.  The revaluation is a process required by North Carolina General Statutes to occur at a minimum of once every eight years. The revaluation updated all real property in Vance County to its current market value as of January 1, 2024 per statutory requirements.  

The statutes also allow property owners the right to appeal if they feel the market value established does not reflect true market value. Citizens must file such appeal by June 3, 2024.  To learn more about the revaluation and appeal process visit our website at www.vancecounty.org. “I highly recommend, should a citizen wish to appeal, they should visit our website, review the data, and should they disagree, file the appeal ahead of the deadline of June 3, 2024.  We would like to engage in conversations with our citizens quickly, answer any questions and/or address their concerns”, stated Tax Administrator Porcha Brooks. “I would also like to apologize for the link within the notice that is not currently taking citizens to the correct location of our website”.  We have ensured a link is located on the County Home Page to help citizens navigate through the process.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The online appeal link can be found on the County Home Page www.vancecounty.org and then click Departments, and click Tax Administration Office. All information that is needed to file an appeal can be found on this page. 
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